
From: Jan
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Sunday, September 22, 2019 6:46:00 PM

Please do not repeat the mistake of allowing CAFO’s of any sort into Arkansas. Continue with the
path of permanently removing such opportunities.
Your devoted Arkansas-lover,
Jan Wilson
Ogden, AR
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